

## WILMINGTON BAND PARENTS AND FRIENDS PO BOX 733 WILMINGTON, MA 01887

July 2022

## Dear Family & Friends of the Wilmington Wildcat Bands,

We hope you and your family are safe and well.

Your support to the annual banner will ensure that the Wildcat Band Parents are able to support this accomplished group of young men and women. The Wildcat Bands is composed of hundreds of talented musicians and color guard members from Grade 4 thru 12. We are extremely optimistic that performances will return during the 2022-2023 school year.

The Wildcat Bands Banner is traditionally displayed proudly at:

- Wilmington High School Football Games
- Wilmington Band Concerts
- Wilmington's Memorial Day Parade

W.H.S. Band Parents to:

• And other events that the Wildcat Bands are invited to participate in.

## Please consider supporting this year's banner with a family sponsorship and/or a company sponsorship.

All proceeds from your generous donation goes directly to benefit all the Wilmington Wildcat Bands including the WHS Marching Band and Color Guard members. Funds raised support the bands with new equipment purchases, scholarships, deferring the cost of band camp, and supporting families in need.

To meet our printing deadline, please return the Sponsor Form below with your donation by August 26, 2022. Checks should be made payable to the "Wilmington Band Parents". Venmo is also accepted by sending your support to @WilmingtonBand-Parents (include the last name / company you would like on the banner and the term "Banner".).

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (978) 771-0810 or at whswildcatbandsparents@gmail.com

Thank you for your support.  Sincerely,  Steve Steve Sica, President Wilmington Band Parents and Friends  YES, we want to be a family sponsor of the Wildcat Band (\$30 Sponsorship)  YES, my company wants to be a sponsor of Wildcat Band (\$50 Sponsorship)  Last Name or Company to be listed On Banner (please print):			
		Sponsor Name (First & Last Name or Company Name): Address:	
		Phone: Email:	
		Please respond by August 26th and mail check made payable to	W.H.S. Band Parents - Attn: Banner Fund P.O. Box 733 ~ Wilmington, MA 01887